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Q1

Candidate Name

Mariana Sandoval

Q2

Legislative District

23

Q3

Legislative Chamber

House

Q4

Party Affiliation

Democrat

Q5

Email Address

sandovalforaz@gmail.com

Q6

Campaign Website

www.sandovalforaz.com
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Q7

Phone Number

623-322-8799

Q8

Have you ever been involved in any animal protection
issues?

NO

Q9

Do you have, or have you had in the past, any companion
animals that have had an impact on you?

NO

Q10

Do you financially or philosophically support any local or
national animal protection organizations?

YES

Q11

If elected, would you be interested in sponsoring
or working on legislation to protect animals?

Yes

Q12

Do you support the ability of law enforcement or animal
control officers to seize animals who are in imminent
danger of severe injury or death without a search warrant?

NO,

I'm all for protecting animals but given recent DOJ report
about Phoenix PD and their abuse of power, this kind of

action makes me wonder if they would abuse this ability.

Comment:

Q13

Would you oppose legislation that prohibits local
governments from enacting any ordinances to address
inhumane treatment of working animals?

YES
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Q14

Do you support adding dogfighting and cockfighting to the
RICO statute to enable law enforcement to crack down on
animal fighting rings by defeating the financial incentive to
commit the crime?

NO

Q15

Do you support Arizona’s public initiative process?

YES

Q16

If YES, what steps would you take to protect citizen initiatives?

I would oppose any legislation that would weaken this process.

Q17

Do you support amending the state animal cruelty law to
clarify standards of care for domestic animals?

YES,

As long as it doesn't further criminalize individuals,
especially unsheltered individuals.

Comment:

Q18

Would you support repealing the law that preempts cities
from banning the sale of dogs from puppy mills?

YES

Q19

Do you support legislation to prohibit non-therapeutic
declawing of cats?

YES

Q20

Do you oppose a process that limits the voice of a majority
of Arizonans to participate in the Arizona Game & Fish
Commission appointment process?

YES
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Q21

Do you support the recovery of endangered Mexican gray
wolves in Arizona to help maintain a healthy ecosystem?

YES

Q22

Do you oppose removing farm animals and horses from
protection under Arizona’s animal cruelty law and placing
them under new, weaker laws in the agriculture code?

YES
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